FAIRFIELD CITY SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION 194
WORK SESSION
NOVEMBER 4, 2009

The Board of Education of the Fairfield City School District in the County of Butler, Ohio, held
a Work Session on the 4™ of November 2009 at the Fairfield High School Community Room.

The meeting was called to order by the President at 6:30 pm.
ROLL CALL — Present: Mr. Engel, Mr. Keamns, Dr. Morris, Mr. Murray, & Mrs. Shorter
Also present: Mrs, Milligan, Mr. Otten, Mr. Lewis, Mrs. Lane, & Mr. Clemmons
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
PRESENTATIONS
A. Central Elementary’s “D-Zone” video — Dick Wood and Felecia Dorsey presented
a snapshot of model behavior for students.
They thanked the staff of Central for their help.
ITEMS FOR BOARD DISCUSSION
A. Youth Commission — Discussion of the Block Schedule
High School students provided input to the Board in regards to Block Scheduling.

Overall, the students like the Block Scheduling concept.

The students would like more classes in art, language (Chinese and sign language),
business, and engineering.

They requested that the Board does not rush into the decision on whether or not to keep the
Block Scheduling at the high school.

B. New items for discussion
1. Mrs. Shorter stated that the 21* Century Educational Group has applied for a grant and
that the group is reading the “Global Achievement Gap™.

2. Mr. Lewis presented information regarding the Ohio School Facilities Commission

Mr. Lewis stated that he had spoken with the Ohio School Facilities Commission Planning
Director regarding funding.

The Fairfield City School District is ranked at 452 in the statewide ranking for consideration.
It may be 2013 or 2014 before the district’s number is pulled.

He further stated that additional funding for new construction is questionable.

The Board felt that it would be in the district’s best interests to meet with the Ohio School
Facilities Commission Planning Director for discussion.






